
 

 

Friday 5th 

     May 2023 

 

Our stars of the week: 
 
 
 
 

 
                                  

The winning house this week is……. 
 

St Philip’s (for a change!) 
 

 

Dates to remember 

 Monday 8th May Bank holiday, 
school closed 

 Thursday 25th May Year 1 class 
assembly 

 Friday 26th May school closes 

 Monday 5th June school 
reopens 

 Friday 16th June school closed 
for training 

 Wednesday 21st June class 
photos 

 Thursday 6th July Reception 
class assembly 

 Friday 21st July school ends at 
1.30pm 

Winners of the Golden tickets 
 

 
 

 

Year 5 class assembly 
 

Year 5 taught us all about different habitats in a 
fantastic assembly with lots of singing!  

Well done! 
 

 
 



Celebration assemblies 
It is wonderful to have so many 
parents in school to help us celebrate 
their childrens’ achievements. 
May we remind all parents, carers and 
friends that any photographs taken 
during these assemblies are not to be 
shared on social media sites. We have 
children in school whose parents have 
not given permission and do not wish 
their image to be shared with others. 
We thank you for your consideration in 
adhering to this request. 

The Royal Variety Performance 
 

You may have heard from your children that we had 
another royal visit today! 
Prominent members of the family took time out of their 
busy schedule to attend The Royal Variety Performance. 
 
Every class has been practising a song or a dance or 
something else (we’ve not seen it yet!) to perform for 
the whole school. 
 
Last week The Lord Mayor of Manchester and The 
Bishop of Middleton, this week The Royal Family! 
 
There will be photographs shared in next week’s 
newsletter! 
 

 



 



 


